
October 30, 2018 

 

Dear Parents (s) / Guardian (s),  

On behalf of SMCA School Council we would sincerely like to thank all those families who 

participated thus far in our Annual Halloween Fundraiser.    

As of today, we have raised $8797.65    

It’s still not too late to donate.  If you haven’t had an opportunity to contribute, we would 

sincerely encourage you to please support the annual Fundraiser. Our suggestion is that each 

family donate $100. Donations are greatly appreciated and are accepted until the end of the 

2018-2019 school year. 

All funds raised assist St. Michael Catholic Academy in funding various activities, including 

Technology Purchases, Choir, Dance, Art Show, Musical Production, Author Presentations, 

French program (Carnaval), Leadership Conferences, Kindergarten Celebrations, Grade 8 

Graduation, Physical Education Equipment, Outdoor Equipment, Faith and Ethics Committee, 

Literacy and Numeracy Committee, School Field Trips and Transportation assistance, Guest 

speakers, Numeracy and Literacy manipulatives, Science/Social Studies manipulatives 

and presentations that promote student success and well-being. 

 

Our St. Michael Catholic Council Budget Committee will be submitting the 2018/19 budget at 

the next parent council meeting being hosted on November 8, 2018.  

Donate Today:  http://sml.ycdsb.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/93/2017/10/Halloween-Fundraiser-

Website.pdf  

Remaining Goal:   

 We still have on our wish list to purchase 25 more chromebooks (technology) 

for our school. Help make this happen! We still need to raise $10,000  
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